Irish Wolves Supporters Club
Committee Meeting No.3 on Sat 15th November 2014 in Ulster (Canal Court Hotel, Newry) 
Summary
In attendance: Gary Cotter, Andy Taylor, Tony Cullen & Children, Mick Mc Quillan, 
Next Meeting
It was agreed that the next meeting of the committee, at which members and non-members would be welcomed, would be Saturday 28th of February 2015 in Munster. Mallow, Co. Cork was agreed as the likely venue. 
Easter Trip 2015 
Gary Cotter stated that he had recently been in touch with Wolves regarding corporate use of Molineux. Irish Wolves could hire an executive box at Molineux for the home game at Easter, at a cost of £100 per person. Alternatively, exclusive use of an area of the WV1 bar in the upper internal section of the North Bank. This would provide a ‘private bar area’ for the cost of £50 per person. However, it was generally agreed that most members would opt to drink in local pubs and take their seat in the stands to watch the match.
In order to have an informal get together it was agreed that we would organise a buffet and drinks in the Emerald Club (Irish Club) on the day of the Leeds Utd match. It was agreed that we would ask Wolves to provide a signed shirt or football that we could raffle off to members attending the Easter trip. This raffle/draw could be held at the informal buffet function in the Emerald Club.

Honorary Presidents/life members
The position of honorary president was discussed. Currently Robbie Dennison is our honorary president. However, we have had little or no contact with him in recent seasons. It was therefore agreed that we renew our contact with Robbie and seek to involve him more in our activities where possible, starting with the informal event at Easter.  Furthermore, it was agreed that we also invite Robbie Keane to become an honorary president/life member. It is hoped that Robbie’s inclusion would see him attend future events, in particular the 2017 event that is currently being planned. It was agreed by all that having both Robbie Dennison and Robbie Keane as our honorary presidents/life members would reflect and be representative of all of our members across Ireland, north and south.
Player of the Season Award
Gary Cotter brought it to our attention that a man who is native to Limerick area is now supplying Wolves, his company produces V12 protein shots. Mick McQuillan put forward the idea that we ask them to sponsor the Irish Wolves player of the season award.  
Membership Information
The free membership draw that had previously been advertised by the committee, via facebook, twitter and via email to all existing and previous members took place during the meeting. The prize was £50 worth of vouchers for the Wolves Megastore. The winner whose name was randomly chosen, was Cathal McQuillan from Cavan. Well done Cathal. 
Andy Taylor reported on the supporters’ clubs meeting that himself and Tony Lawlor attended, at the Molineux, after the Birmingham City Match on 1st November. There are a range of ideas being put forward by Paul Richards, Supporter Liaison Officer at Molineux and his colleague in the ticket office, that will greatly benefit Irish Wolves Supporters Club and we welcome the effort being made by these two people. More details will be provided to members once the details have been finalised and given the official stamp by the Molineux hierarchy. 
It was agreed that a concerted effort will be made to write a new newsletter that will include a fans questionnaire.
Publicity for Irish Wolves
Tony Lawlor was again interviewed by Wolverhampton Community Radio (WCRfm) prior to the recent Birmingham City match. There is potential for this to become a regular feature, whenever Tony is at matches.
2017 Dinner Dance – 140 Years of Wolves
It was agreed that the best time to hold the event would be July/August 2017 so that a potential Wolves tour of Ireland could coincide with our event. 

